
  
           SOUTH  BELGRAVE  CRICKET  CLUB  

JUNIOR  REGISTRATION  DAY 
 Join the club where World Champion Glenn Maxwell began his brilliant career.  

          
 

                                             When:  August 21st  
                                                 Time:   5-7pm 
                   Where: Belgrave South Recreation Reserve 
 
Milo cricket for children under 8 will start late October. The junior teams will 
start training in early September. Age groups from U10’s through to U13’s play 
on Friday evenings with the older age groups playing on Saturday mornings. 
 
Season Fees are $75 for Milo cricket and $90 for the first child in a junior team 
with any siblings being $60.  Playing Caps for the junior teams are $15 with 
playing tops $25. Fee’s go towards insurance, running costs, Team Kits and the 
Family Xmas Party in December. Santa arrived in the local CFA truck at last 
year’s party! 
 
Team kits are provided so there is no need to go out and buy gear for your child 
if you are unsure. 
 
Bring your picnic blankets and camping chairs to game days over 
spring and summer to spend time with family and friends. 
 
If you want more details you can contact the Junior Coordinator at 
juniors@southbelgravecc.org.au or on 0477 308 101 
 
Matt Cramer –SBCC Junior Coordinator 
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